
END OF TERM
ARRANGEMENTS 



Thursday 20th July
Last Day of School 

for Pre School Children



Friday 21st July
Pre School Closed



10-12

 Nursery
Celebration

 
11:30-12

Parents invited



The children at school have been
involved in talking about and visiting
their new room, or school. We have
been very proud of how they have
been able to articulate their feelings
during these new events. The Nursery
children visited Kingsway Infant
School to experience lunch, many
have attended individual school
visits, and Pre School children have
been spending time in our Nursery
room and garden.

Transition is a process, not an event,
and it is likely your child will
experience a range of feelings as they
prepare to leave Nursery to move
onto their new school, or move from
Pre School into Nursery. Talking
about change, in a positive way, and
reassuring them it's ok to feel worried
or nervous, will help.

The Kingswood Team continue to
work hard in these final weeks of
term to ensure the children have a
memorable time. Pre School will be
closed on Friday 21st July, Nursery
will open from 10am. We are looking
forward to sharing our singing talents
with you at our Nursery Celebration
on Friday, from 11:30-12 for those
children who are moving on!

Preparing for new
adventures!
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Mrs Macdonald

Kingswood Nursery School: https://kingswood.herts.sch.uk/

Briar Road, Watford, WD25 0DX     admin@kingswood.herts.sch.uk       Tel: 01923 672531 

The school office will be closed from Friday.
The email and answer phone will only be

monitored sporadically whilst school is closed.

https://kingswood.herts.sch.uk/


Keeping your family entertained
over the summer can feel daunting.
Look out for what you can access
locally below.

Local events:
https://www.watfordevents.com/e
vents 

50 things to do App provides free
and cheap activity ideas:
https://50thingstodo.org/

Join the Summer Reading Challenge
at the library. It's free and provides
access to so many books! 
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/

The best thing you can do for your
child, and to support their learning,
is Walk, talk and read every day
throughout the holiday!

'where learning is an exciting adventure'

 Summer Holidays

Can you help?



We are look to transport a
piano, donated to us, into

school. If anyone has a van or
trailer that can help us to do

this we would be most
appreciative.



Donations Please!



We are in the process of

setting up a Specialist Space
within school for children

within complex SEN. We are
seeking the following if you
know of any companies, or

individuals, who would like to
donate:



An  Alexa

Large TV/Monitor
Cause and effect toys

New Beanbags
New Cushions

Bubble Machine
Construction kits for toddlers
Small outdoor Shed for Storage

Dust Pan and Brush
Broom

Amazon Vouchers 



Thank you!

https://www.watfordevents.com/events
https://www.watfordevents.com/events
https://50thingstodo.org/


'where learning is an exciting adventure'


